
 
 
 

 
 
 

Friday 25th 2023 
Dear Parents and Guardians,                                                          

 
 
 
We hope you enjoyed your diva-inspired creations. The children  
developed their sculpting skills as they moulded the clay into candle holders in  
celebration of Diwali. The children showed great interest in sculpting. We have  
followed the children’s interest in sculpting in our outdoor area. You can see our  
independent creations on our class twitter page @stannestanleyf2 
 
 
 

 
We would like to say a big thank you for supporting BBC Children in Need day. 
The children had lots of fun dressing up and decorating biscuits to create  
spotty Pudsey faces. The children engaged in mark-making activities, drawing 
and writing to Pudsey in the provision.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
We have continued the children’s interest in bears through continuing to immerse ourselves in our anchor 
text for this half term  ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’ by Michael Rosen. Through reading and re-reading 
our anchor text, the children are developing their vocabulary and bank of phrases. Reception B have big 
news to share with you all. The author of ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’, Michael Rosen, commented on a 
post on our twitter page. The author commented on a PE lesson delivered by Miss Quinn centring on a  
re-enactment of ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’. We feel truly honoured that Michael Rosen took the time 
to acknowledge the joy we are taking in his wonderful work. You can follow our journey through the story 
@stannestanleyf2 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

                                     Mrs Bell 

    Miss Murphy 


